
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Facilities Notice 
 

 

Title: Distilled Water Shutdown 
 

 

Location: Elliott Building 
 

 

Description: Be advised that the Facilities Management Plumbing Shop will be working with 

the contractor on the Elliott Labs Project.  This work will involve shutting down 
the distilled water unit on the roof of the Elliott Building affecting all labs 

access to distilled water throughout the Elliott Building. 
 

 
Time frame: Friday, September 25 from 8:00 a.m. to Monday, September 28, 8:00 a.m. 
 

 

Facilities Management contact: Amar Singh, Project Officer 

 

 

Email address: amar.singh@mhpm.com  
 

 

Phone: 1 - 604 - 649 - 8478 
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